
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 12th January 2017 
 
 
Please see below information on key activities occurring on Building 1 next week. 
 

1. Installation of incoming Power infrastructure 

 Attached sketches show extent of works that are to occur on the grassed area between 
Media City building and the Child Care Centre. 

 Access through this area will be maintained along the footpath immediately adjacent the 
Media City building. 

 Works will commence on Saturday 14th Jan and will be completed by Wednesday 18th 
January. 

 
2. Installation of new incoming Gas infrastructure 

 We need to relocate the gas line found on the Building 1 footprint that belongs to the 
Media City building. 

 Jemena has advised this will be relocated through the grassed area between Media City 
and the Child Care Centre. Central Avenue will not be effected by the works.  

 Jemena has advised us they will have a crew available to commence the works on 
Monday 16th January. 

 
3. Building 1 Foundation Piling 

 Foundation piling will commence on Monday 16th January 

 We are proposing to install sound and vibration monitors this Friday 13th January 
 

4. Changed access to Sports Courts 

 Access to the sports courts will be relocated from Davy Rd to Henderson Rd on Monday 
16th January 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at atp.communications@mirvac.com  

 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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